
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: G2 Parents 

From: Dr Agnes Wai, Principal 

Date: 1st November, 2019  

Box of Hope 

 

Following the success of previous years, we are continuing to participate in Box of Hope this year.  

 

All G2 students are invited to participate in this charitable cause. Box of Hope collects decorated shoeboxes 

filled with educational and fun gifts that have been donated by you! The project not only helps and gives 

hope to children in need, but it also teaches children about helping within their communities. The boxes are 

delivered by hand in Hong Kong and also shipped to the Philippines, China, Cambodia and Vietnam. Last 

year, Box of Hope delivered over 32,000 boxes to children in need! 

 

How it works:  

 

 
 

The boxes MUST include:  

 

 bar of soap 

 toothbrush + toothpaste 

 notepad + pen / pencil  

 hygiene item (e.g. face cloth) 

 fun (e.g. puzzle) 

 active (e.g. ball, skipping rope)  

 something to love! (e.g. toy)  

 

You can fill up the box with extra items of your choice that will make a child smile, although we cannot 

accept food. When your box is filled, please hand it in to your class teacher from 4th to 11th November 2019. 

 

In addition, there is an exciting competition that your child may enter. Since the boxes received each year are 

always so beautifully packaged with such care, that Box of Hope decided to launch a competition for the best 

design.  The winners will join on a Hong Kong delivery.  It is really fun to see the donating children 

interacting with the recipients! 


